
June 30, 2024 

 

 

May you find Christ here … May you bring Christ to the world  

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

BAPTISM 

Baptism is scheduled every Sunday at 1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 
is required. Call Angie, ext 235. 

RITE of CHRISTIAN INITIATION (RCIA) 

Process through which adults are initiated into the Catholic Church by 
Baptism or Profession of Faith. Contact Missy Lowrey, 314-630-3983. 

CONFIRMATION 

Preparation begins in September for students entering eighth grade.  
For more information, call Holly Woytus, 636-240-1020.  

FIRST COMMUNION 

Preparation begins in September for students entering second grade. 

CONFESSION 

Weekdays 7:30–7:50am; Saturdays 4–4:45pm; or by appointment. 

CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

Contact the Parish Office six months in advance. One party must be a 
registered member of Assumption and living an active, practicing 
Catholic life. Contact Angie at the Parish Office, ext 235. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

Please call the Parish Office, 636-240-3721. Select Option #2. 

FUNERALS 

Please call Debbie Orf at the Parish Office at 636-240-3721, ext 221. 

SACRAMENTS AND PARISH INFORMATION 
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403 N. Main St.  
O’Fallon, MO 63366 
assumptionbvm.org 
 

Assumption Staff 
636-240-3721   Ext: 
 

Pastor 
242   Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226  Msgr. Dennis Stehly 
dennisstehly@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 
Rev. Patrick Russell 
 

Deacons 
Deacon Fred Volansky 
Deacon Richard Tadlock 
deaconrichard@charter.net 
Deacon Bob Hennekes 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
business@abvmtech.org  
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Debbie Orf 
debbieorf@abvmtech.org  
 

Bulletin Announcements: 
bulletin.assumption@gmail.com 
(by Tuesdays at 9am) 
 

Bookkeeper 
234  Mary Knapp 
accounting@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Holly Woytus; 636.240.1020 
hwoytus@abvmtech.org 
 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator; 
Records and Scheduling 
235  Angie Gloriod 
agloriod@abvmtech.org  
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243  Becky Whitaker 
beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org 
 

Middle School Youth Minister 
333 Alejandro DeHerrera 
alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
music@abvmtech.org 
 

Director of Communication 
239 Nancy Gomer  
ngomer@abvmtech.org 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636-240-4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynncrews@abvmtech.org 
 

Sunday Preschool 
Denise Hoehne 314-954-3192 
 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721@gmail.com 
 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Welcome 
Hello, 
 

Every now and then, I get asked whether someone can receive 
Communion more than once in the same day. The answer is yes, 
(see can. 917 at bottom of this article) but the law and practice has 
changed over time, even in my lifetime. Looking at these changes 
throughout the years can hopefully tell us a bit more about what 
and why we do what we do. (Much of the following is a summary 
of a question answered by Legionary of Christ Father Edward 
McNamara and published by Zenit.) 
 

Doctrinally, the Church has always considered the reception of 
Communion as the logical and necessary conclusion of the sacrificial celebration. 
Logical, because any sacrifice that has the offering of food as its object implies the idea of 
consumption. Necessary, because this was the express will of Christ who invites us to 
take and eat. The liturgy of the Mass has always considered that at least the priest must 
receive Communion to complete and perfect the sacrifice of the Mass, and this was 
officially declared by the Twelfth Council of Toledo in 681. The Council of Trent, the 
center of our liturgical practice for centuries, reinforced this in 1551 stating that it was 
always the custom of the Church that priests, when celebrating Mass, always 
communicate themselves, and that laymen should receive Communion from the priest. 
 

With respect to practice, however, things developed in a different way. In the first and 
second century not only do they state that all at the celebration of the Mass would 
receive Communion but they also attest to the practice of deacons bringing Communion 
to those who were absent. But in a few hundred years St. John Chrysostom (349-407) 
complained, “In vain we stand before the altar, there is no one to partake.” The Church 
had to recall the importance of receiving Communion even to clerics. From the fourth 
century on we find decrees making it obligatory for clerics who attend a solemn Mass to 
receive Communion. The situation reached such a point that in 1123 the First Lateran 
Council found it necessary to prescribe confession and Communion at least once a year 
for all Catholics as an absolute minimum. This law remains in force today although 
actual practice varies widely. 
 

There were various reasons that caused this, the sense that we were not worthy to 
receive the Eucharist, and more restrictive practices of penance prior to receiving 
regarding fasting from food and abstaining from marital acts. While Mass attendance 
remained constant and faithfulness high, in the 12th century Eucharistic Adoration even 
replaced sacramental reception for some. If there was only a small congregation they 
might receive, but for larger celebrations the distribution of Communion to the people 
wasn’t even being logistically accounted for in the Mass. Sometimes for Easter and other 
major feasts Communion would be distributed throughout the Mass at a side altar. 
 

Frequent reception of Communion would eventually return and become common in the 
19th and 20th centuries, encouraged by the popes and connected to various spiritual 
associations and an increased devotion to the Sacred Heart. The 1917 Code of Canon 
Law states in Canon 857 that a person could not receive the Eucharist more than once in 
a day, but also restates the requirement to receive at least once a year. The 1983 Code of 
Canon Law again stated the requirement to receive at least once a year, but changed the 
maximum times one may receive, Canon 917 states: A person who has already received the 
Most Holy Eucharist can receive it a second time on the same day only within the eucharistic 
celebration in which the person participates. Fortunately, our current practice has recaptured 
much of the early liturgy in the Church, and I know this was a good reminder for me to 
recognize the various changes we have gone through. Our history is longer than the last 
10 years, or since Vatican II, or even since The Council of Trent, hopefully history can 
help us learn and grow in our communion with God.  
 

Have a Happy 4th of July. 
 

Peace,  

 Fr. Nick 



June 30, 2024 

 

 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish 

ASSUMPTION PRAYER CHAPEL 
 

Adoration is available 24/7 in the 
Chapel (the old church) by using the 
code at the north transit entrance. You 
can call or come to the Church Office to 
receive the code. 
 

EXPOSITION is on Tuesdays after the 
8am Mass, and available through the 

Rosary at 6:15pm, followed by our Mother of Perpetual 
Help Devotions.   
 

During Eucharistic Exposition, when the Eucharist is in 
the monstrance and exposed, an adorer must be present. If 
you are interested in being an adorer, please sign up at 
assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com and choose a time during 
the day. Thank you! 

PRAY THE ROSARY BEFORE  
WEEKEND MASSES  

 

Please join us in Church 30 minutes before each 
weekend Mass for the Rosary (except 5:30 pm Mass 
on Sundays.)   
  

We gather and pray before the Holy Family Statue. 

  IN LOVING MEMORY OF 
 

Tonya Boyd 
wife of Bob Boyd 

funeral Mass on Wednesday, July 3, 10:30am 

BULLETIN NOTICE 
  

Bulletin articles need to be submitted to the editor by 
9am on the Tuesday before Sunday’s edition (five 
days prior to availability). Requests will be reviewed 
and published as space allows.  
 

Please send article to bulletin.assumption@gmail.com. 

DAILY MASSES IN CHAPEL 
 

During the summer, our 6:30am 
and 8am Masses, Monday–Friday 
and 8am on Saturdays, will be 
held in the Chapel. 
   

Weekday Confessions (Monday–
Friday), 7:30–7:50am will also be 
in the Chapel. 

O’FALLON KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS #2269 

 

Queen of Hearts | Every Tuesday 
Our O’Fallon Knights of Columbus welcome you 
to the weekly Queen of Hearts every Tuesday. 
Doors open at 5pm with drawing at 7pm. Food 
and beverages available for purchase.  
The jackpot has climbed to $19,800 with only 15 cards 
remaining in the deck! 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
IN PARISH OFFICE 

 

Are you outgoing, a people person, 
and love serving others? Then we 
need you in the Parish Office. Our 
volunteers play an important role in 
helping with answering phone calls. 
We are always in need of volunteers, 
especially in the summer months, 

and welcome any time you may be able to offer. If you 
are interested in volunteering with our church staff, 
please contact Angie Gloriod at 636-240-3721, ext. 235 
to learn more. 

PROVIDING TRANSPORTATION 
BETWEEN THE ASSUMPTION 
PARKING LOTS AND CHURCH 

 

If you need assistance getting to 
and from your car before and after 
Mass, please consider catching a 
ride on the Assumption Golf Cart! 
Our golf cart drivers are always 

safe and courteous, and are available to pick up 
passengers from the Chapel parking lot (Lot C) 30 
minutes prior to Mass, and 15 minutes after Mass.  
 

For more information, please contact Jim O’Loughlin at 
314-606-0048 or email joloughlin55@gmail.com. 

assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com
mailto:bulletin.assumption@gmail.com
mailto:joloughlin55@gmail.com


June 30, 2024 

 

 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish 

 
Mass Times and 
Intentions 

 
______________ 
Reconciliation 

6:30am Delphine Droste 

8:00am Elizabeth Luetkenhaus 

 
_________________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

MONDAY 7.1.24 

6:30am Ben Schepker 

8:00am Federico Ledesma 

 
_____________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 7.3.24 

6:30am Phil Thomann 

8:00am John Tucker 

 
___________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

TUESDAY 7.2.24 
8:00am Rose Peery 

10:00am Rosemary Dickes 

12:00pm People of the Parish 

5:30pm Arturo Gavier 
 

__________________________ 

By Appointment 

SUNDAY  6.30.24 

OUR LADY QUEEN OF PEACE SHRINE MASS 
WEDNESDAY, JULY 10, 7PM 

 

We hope you can join us for an outdoor Mass at Our Lady Queen of Peace Shrine located at 301 
Coronation Drive, O'Fallon, MO. (Corner of Civic Park Dr and Imperial Dr, passed Sigmund 
Auto Service) 
 

Fr. Joe Detwiler, from St. Patrick Catholic Church in Wentzville, will preside the Mass, 
followed by the rosary and divine mercy rosary (weather permitting). Please bring a lawn 
chair.  
 

For more information, call Sylvia Kiphart, 636–978–8803. 

INDEPENDENCE DAY REMINDERS 
 

Mass and Main Street Parade Closure: Please 
remember, there is only one morning Mass at 8am in 
the Chapel on Thursday, July 4. If you are able to join 
us, please remember that there may be restrictions on 
Main Street, as the City of O’Fallon prepares for the 
Heritage & Freedom Fest parade, which begins at 
9:30am on Independence Day. 
 

4th of July Parade Float: The O’Fallon Knights of 
Columbus #2269 are once again putting together a float 
for the parade and selling food and beverages at the 
Heritage Freedom Festival, and everyone is invited to 
join in the fun! If you are interested in walking in the 
parade and handing out swag and water bottles, 
contact knightshelp2269@gmail.com.  
 

4th of July Festival Booth: If you are interested in 
volunteering at the food tent, visit link below to sign up: 
signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/7230044300125/
false#/invitation. Volunteers are needed for all shifts.  

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN 
WORKSHOP AND MANDATORY 

COMPLIANCE 
 

 
 
 
 

All those who work, volunteer or coach, in any way, 
with our children, the vulnerable or elderly at 
Assumption Parish must be in Compliance with the 
Archdiocese in order to participate in your ministry 
work.  This is MANDATORY ! 
 

To be in compliance, you must be registered in the 
Prevent and Protect system where you will submit an 
updated background check and sign and submit all the 
Mandatory Reports and Code of Conduct sections. 
Attending a Protecting God’s Children Workshop is 
also needed to complete Compliance. If you have already 
completed a workshop, this information will roll over 
into the Prevent and Protect system and you will not 
have to redo the workshop for your Compliance. 
 

If you are not in compliance, please go to our website at 
assumptionbvm.org, and go to “Resources” in the top 
menu, and then scroll down to “Protecting God’s 
Children.” Click on the link to begin the process. 
Instructions are also available on how to register into 
the Prevent and Protect system. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about your status, 
please do not hesitate to contact Assumption Child 
Safety Coordinator, Lynn Crews at 314-578-0741 or 
lynncrews@abvmtech.org. 

mailto:knightshelp2269@gmail.com
signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/7230044300125/false#/invitation
signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/7230044300125/false#/invitation
assumptionbvm.org
mailto:lynncrews@abvmtech.org
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No 6:30am Mass 

8:00am Shirley West 

 
_____________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

THURSDAY  7.4.24 

6:30am Vocations to the Priesthood 
 and Religious Life 

8:00am Scully Family 
 

_____________________ 

7:30–7:50am Church 
or by appointment 

FRIDAY  7.5.24 
8:00am  Kristi Nickles and Family 

5:00pm  Duane Manor Family 

 
______________________ 

4:00–4:45pm Church 
or by appointment 

SATURDAY 7.6.24 
8:00am Frank and Betty Ryan 

10:00am People of the Parish 

12:00pm Mary Kelly 

5:30pm Val and Harold Uttecht 
 

__________________________ 

By Appointment 

SUNDAY  7.7.24 

  ST. VINCENT de PAUL   
DONATION DAYS 
SEPTEMBER 7 AND 8 

 

Attention all parishioners who are 
cleaning, reorganizing, looking for more 
space, or downsizing, and looking for a 
convenient place to donate—You are in 
luck! 

 

The Assumption St. Vincent 
de Paul Conference is having 
a donation drive with two 
SVdP trucks parked on the 
north side of church, 
September 7 from 9am until 
after the 5pm Mass and 
September 8 before and after 
all morning Masses and 
ending at 2pm. 
 

It’s easier to list what we WILL NOT TAKE: 

 Any items that are ripped, stained, broken, or 
otherwise in unsellable condition. Furniture must be 
in good, usable working order, no breaks, rips, 
stains, or pet hair.  

 Weapons, mattresses and box springs, infant car 
seats, cribs, gas appliances, swing sets, pianos, 
organs, sleeper sofas, futons, car parts, mirrors 
without frames, desks over 8 ft. wide, 
Encyclopedias, armoires over 6ft. tall/wide, 
waterbeds, hospital beds, pool tables, or anything 
marked flammable, appliances over 10 years old, 
building supplies (i.e. doors, cabinets, sinks, toilets, 
fluorescent lights 

 

If you have any questions please call our Hotline at 636-
272-4758 and leave a message for Tom. You will receive 
a call back within 24 hours. 
 

If you have large items to donate at anytime, you can 
call 314-881-6038 for a pick-up. 
 

We appreciate your support! All donations are sorted 
and sold through the SVdP Thrift Stores. Proceeds 
from the Thrift Store Sales are used to fund programs 
sponsored by the St. Louis Council.  

CATHOLIC RETREAT FOR SINGLES 
JULY 19-21 

 

Mid-life Singles: Are you looking for a 
renewed sense of purpose and belonging? 
REFLECT Catholic retreats are for 
singles in their mid-30s to 50s. It's for 

those who want to know themselves better and discover 
more about their capacity for life as a single man or 
woman. It's an experience that calls us to believe in our 
value to the Lord, and to devote ourselves to caring for 
and serving others. 
 

Register today for a life-changing REFLECT weekend 
retreat at the Pallottine Renewal Center in Florissant, 
MO, July 19-21. Take a chance and get involved... you 
won't regret it!  Cost is $265 including meals. For more 
details, visit ReflectRetreat.com, or call 630-222-8303. 

PART-TIME ACTIVITY ASSISTANT 
NEEDED AT ABBEY SENIOR HEALTH 
 

Abbey Senior Health in O’Fallon is 
seeking a part–time Activity Assistant. 
Must be flexible, have a cheerful 
disposition, and a compassion to work 

with the elderly. Duties include helping with parties, 
games, crafts, happy hours, bingo, and wheelchair 
transportation to a variety of events and activities. Some 
parts of the job are physical. No experience required. 
 

If you are interested or have any questions, please 
contact Aliesa Moore at 636-240-5754, ext. 381. 

PART-TIME AFTER SCHOOL  
HELP NEEDED AT ICD 

 

Attention high school students—are you looking for an 
after school job with no nights or weekends? 
Immaculate Conception of Dardenne’s aftercare 
program is needing help monitoring and interacting 
with students who stay after school until they are picked 
up. The shift starts immediately after school and is 
approximately 10-12 hours a week.  
 

If interested, please contact Joe Right at 314-605-0542. 

http://www.reflectretreat.com/
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PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR TROOPS 

Service Members on Our Prayer List: 
 

David Baine Son of Larry and Elizabeth Baine  
Cooper Grupe Grandson of Mary Lou Becker  
Jeffrey Northway Grandson of Mary Lou Becker 
Miranda Gerringer Granddaughter of Keith and Jean Boal 
Connor Smith Nephew of Keith and Jean Boal 
Sydney Smith Niece of Keith and Jean Boal 
Alex Struckoff  Nephew of Keith and Jean Boal 
Scott Boatright Son of Mary and Don Boatright 
Brenden Seibert Grandson of Larry and Shirley Boyer 
Jason Nickell Nephew of Larry and Sue Buehler 
Garrett Einggeli Grandson of John and Sherry Busken 
Anna Bello Niece of Tina Cay 
Brian Cole Grandson of Henrietta Cole 
Brady Brzycki Grandson of Lynn Crews 
Thomas Townsend Grandson of Lorraine Cully 
Virginia Brawley  Granddaughter of Walter and Pat Curtis 
Aaron Davis  Son of Tim and Tammy Davis    
Samuel Davis Son of Tim and Tammy Davis    
Justin Dimitry Nephew of Gary and Jan Doerr 
Marissa Johnson Great Granddaughter of Ruth Ell 
Drew Huskey Son of Karla and Bret Falkner 
Gabriel Gage Nephew of Madeline and Larry Gage 
    and Grandson of Julitta Gage  
Joseph Gibbons  Grandson of John and Sharon Gibbons 
Sabrina Huddleston Granddaughter of Maribeth Huddleston 
Jason Jones  Grandson of Joyce Hunn 
Dustin Hesscamp  Grandson of Joyce Hunn 
Blaine John Brady Grandson of Larry & Dolores Lanteigne      
Caleb McDowell Great Grandson of Larry & Dolores Lanteigne 
Alex Murphy Grandson of Larry & Dolores Lanteigne      
Calvin Pieper Grandson of Howard and Carol Pieper 
Ellie Prinster Granddaughter of Henry and Norma Prinster 
Caroline Victor Granddaughter of Henry and Norma Prinster 
Colin Emge Great Grandson of Ruth Rothermich     
Robert Rodamaker Great Grandson of Clarence Schneider 
Christopher Schneider Son of Shelly and Jim Schneider 
Tanner Swafford  Grandson of Marilyn Shaffer  
Graham Mullin Grandson of Norbert and Mary Stoverink 
Austen Thomas  Son of Jeanine Thomas  
Cody Wade Son of Mike and Beth Wade 
Shaun Brown Nephew of Angela Ward 
Alexander Boden Grandson of Bob and Jan Weber 
Christopher Weber  Grandson of Bob and Jan Weber    
Shaun Brown D.O. Son of Rick and Andrea Wild 

Do you have family or friend who are currently serving in the Armed 
Forces? If so, we would like to pray for them by name as a community!  

To add or remove a name from our list, please call the  
Parish Office, 636-240-3721.   

Thank you for your prayerful support to help keep  
our troops serving our country safe!  

“I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the 
United States of America,  

and to the Republic for  
which it stands,  

one Nation under God, indivisible,  
with liberty and justice for all.” 

Dear Lord, 
 

Our hearts are filled with gratitude for 
the men and women who serve our 
country now and in the past, and for the 
sacrifices their families make so that we 
can all enjoy the blessing of freedom. 
 

We praise you for calling them to help 
protect us, and for giving them the 
courage and ability to do their jobs 
well. 
 

Guide their choices and their actions, 
Lord. Help them to see you working in 
their daily lives, whether in the field, at 
home, or abroad. 
 

Surround them with your mighty 
angels; protect them in your mercy; 
cover them with your grace. 
 

Guard their hearts while they are far 
from loved ones, and bless them with 
moments to cherish when they are 
together. 
 

Hold these families close, Lord. May 
they look to you for the strength and 
peace that only you can give. 
 

In Jesus Name we pray, Amen. 

PRAYER FOR THE SAFETY 
OF SOLDIERS 

THE PLEDGE OF  
ALLEGIANCE 
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 ASSUMPTION FALL FESTIVAL NEWS 
 

Plans for the annual Fall Festival are in full swing! Mark your calendar now and be sure to join us, 
Saturday, October 5 and Sunday, October 6. We are extending Saturday hours from noon-11pm, and 
Sunday kicks off with 10am outdoor Mass under the big tent, followed by festivities from 11am-4pm, so 
we will need many hands to help.  
 

A great big thank you to the following ministries and parishioners for being so committed: 

 Assumption SVdP Ministry for assisting at the food tents again this year. 

 Life Teen Ministry for running the haunted hayride again this year 

 Jason Szachnieski for stepping up yet another year to drive his tractor and trailer for the haunted hayride.  
 

Thank you so much for your willingness to help carry on this great tradition in supporting Assumption Parish.  
 
In other festival news….   
 

We had a small music setback… Almost Famous apparently found a better paying gig on Oct. 5 and will not be 
playing at the festival this year – BUMMER. We are in the process of finding a replacement band now, so stay tuned 
for more information. 
 

We are still looking for use of additional tractors, flatbed trailers, and hay bales for the haunted hayride. Please let us 
know if you can help! 
 

We also are looking for donations of premium bottles of booze for a new, fun adult ring toss game. Please drop off 
donations at the parish office during regular business hours – Monday-Thursday, 8AM-4PM and Friday, 8AM-2PM 
during the summer.   
 

We are so grateful for everyone’s support! Please contact Russ Schaller at 314-608-6551, if you have the equipment for 
the haunted hayride or you would like volunteer at this year’s event.  
 
 
New this year, we will be raffling off one-year Assumption School tuition valued at $6,385! The winner can 
choose to take the free tuition or a cash prize of $5,000. Tell your family, friends and neighbors to take a chance and 
win! Tickets are $50 each and we are only selling 350, so your odds of winning are much higher.  

 
Here’s how to enter: 

 Cut out the raffle ticket from the bulletin 

 Fill out your name and number  

 Turn in the completed raffle ticket with check (made out to Assumption Church) or money to the Parish Office 
during regular business hours or drop it in the mailbox out front.  

 

Stay tuned! We are also working on possibly setting up online raffle ticket sales. If you have any questions about the 
raffle, contact Fall Festival Chair, Russ Schaller at 314-608-6551. 

 
Assumption Fall Festival 

1 year Free School Tuition or $5k 
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2024 

$50 Each ~ Only 350 Raffle Tickets Available 
  

Name: __________________________________________ 

Phone: _________________________________________ 

Assumption Fall Festival 
1 year Free School Tuition or $5k 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2024 

$50 Each ~ Only 350 Raffle Tickets Available 
  

Name: __________________________________________ 

Phone: _________________________________________ 
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SEEKING PSR CATECHISTS  
 

Requirements: 

 Practicing Catholic 

 Love of God and children 

 A desire to grow in faith 
 

Classes are held on Wednesdays from 6:15–7:30pm. All necessary training and 
materials will be provided.   
 

If you are interested, please contact Holly Woytus at 636-240-1020 or hwoytus@abvmtech.org.  

mailto:hwoytus@abvmtech.org
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HELLO FROM ASSUMPTION YOUTH MINISTRY! 
 

Summer ministry is fully underway 
with Assumption Youth Ministry! 
Last week, fourteen of  our upperclassmen 
along with our youth ministry staff  

attended the Life Teen Leadership Conference, held at 
Benedictine College in Atchison, Kansas. This was a 
beautiful, intensive week of  prayer, the Sacraments, 
friendship and community, as well as powerful Catholic 
formation that will assist our teens as they take on active 
leadership roles within Life Teen and our parish community 
this year. Our fourteen teens who committed to LTLC not 
only commit to attending the conference, but also to monthly 
meetings of  fellowship, monthly mentoring with youth 
ministry staff, and active leadership roles this year. Please 
pray for us as we work to take home what we received last 
week!  
 
Sunday, June 30 | Life Teen: Steuby Hype Night 
6:30–8:45pm in Hall C 
All teens are invited to join us for a great Life Night that 
helps prepare them for our time at the upcoming Steubenville 
Mid-America Conference. Teens can expect food, community, new insights 
and an opportunity share with others about their own conference 
experiences and faith experiences.  
 
Thursday, July 4 | No Summit Bible Study | Fourth of  July 

 

 QUESTIONS? Contact Becky Whitaker,  
Director of Youth Minister; Life Teen Youth Minister 

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org  
 

Alejandro DeHerrera, Middle School (EDGE) Youth Minister 

636-240-3721 ext. 333 or alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org 

Connect with us on Social Media:  

Instagram:  
@assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 

Facebook:  
Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

SAVE THE DATES: 

July 12–15: Steubenville Youth Conference 

July 17: Hidden Lake and Covecrest Parent  
and Camper Meeting  

July 29–August 3: Life Teen at Camp Covecrest  
and EDGE at Camp Hidden Lake! 

mailto:beckywhitaker@abvmtech.org
mailto:alejandrodeherrera@abvmtech.org
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$44,482 

$40,000 

$4,482 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 

We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

YTD  7/1/23 - 6/9/24 

OUR GIFTS TO GOD AND PARISH 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 

Original Loan $3,306,127 

Current balance owed $542,007 

Monthly payment  $20,923 

Last expected payment will be in August 2026, thanks to 
our annual Ensuring Parish Viability grant of $75,000 
which was renewed by the Archdiocese in March 2024. 

We are grateful to you for your presence, your participation,  
and your financial support of Assumption Parish. 

If you would like to give online, please go to: 

assumptionbvm.org/Our-Parish/Online-Giving  
or scan the QR Code and create an account. 

Weekly Offertory 

Actual Collections 

Budget Target 

Surplus / (Shortfall) 

June 9, 2024 

$2,067,507 

$1,976,500 

$91,007 

 ADDRESS/PHONE/HOURS 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636-240-3721 Parish Office 

Hours: Monday–Thurs 8am–4pm 

Friday 8am–2pm 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one–on–one grief support, or  

information regarding our grief support 
series, which is held twice per year,  

contact Lynn Crews at 314-578-0741. 

OFFICE INFORMATION 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
636-272-4758 (Helpline) 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636-240-4474 

BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

Bulletin.assumption@gmail.com 

by 9am on the Tuesday before 
Sunday’s edition (five days prior) 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
Website: assumptionbvm.org 

Instagram: @abvmofallon 

Facebook.com: @assumptionparish 

Youtube: @assumptionmedia1 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith.  

Call 636-240-1020 for information  
or to register. 

ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC SCHOOL  
NEW STUDENT ENROLLMENT 

 

Let Assumption School grow your child’s academic success! 
New student registration is open throughout the summer! 
Children who will be 5–years–old before August 1 are 
eligible to attend Kindergarten for the upcoming school year. 
We also have a limited number of openings for preschool 
through 8th grades.  
 
When you provide your child with a Catholic School 
education, you are giving them the foundation to become 
closer to God, in a safe, faith–based, private school 
environment with smaller class sizes. 
 
Don’t delay! Financial assistance and scholarships are 
available for students in K–8th grades based on financial 
needs.  
 
Scan the QR Code to learn more about registering online, 
and call us at 636–240–4474 to schedule a tour of our school 
today! 

https://assumptionbvm.org/Our-Parish/Online-Giving
mailto:Bulletin.assumption@gmail.com
assumptionbvm.org

